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On October 27, 2021, the Chairman of the International Investors Association of Georgia paid a
working visit to the Acting Consul General of the Republic of Iran in Batumi, Mr. Ahmad Badfa.
During the meeting, the parties discussed the economic problems created by the Covid
Pandemic and the possible solutions, the importance of attracting new investments and jointly
planning various activities. Mr. Osman also provided information about the Batumi Build 2021
construction exhibition scheduled for December 10-12 in Batumi. The parties noted that the
exhibition is one of the most important events for the economic development of the region
during the pandemic. The Acting Consul General of the Republic of Iran in Batumi, Mr. Ahmad
Badfa, thanked Mr. Osman for his visit.




